NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

	Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of WILDCAT SOLID WASTE DISTRICT, Clinton County, Indiana, that the 2021 budget advertised by the District included did not include a levy for its Special Solid Waste Management Fund. The District will hold an adoption meeting on November 4, 2020, at 8:00 a.m. local time, at the Clinton County Courthouse, Commissioner’s Room, 225 Courthouse Square, Frankfort, Indiana 46041, to adopt the following corrected budgets, rates, and levies for the Special Solid Waste Management Fund:
                                  Fund                               Budget                   Levy                    Rate
8210 – Special Solid Waste Management
$317,773
$125,085
$0.0091


	


